

April 29, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re:

Rate Design for Electricity Distributors

Board File No. EB-2012-0410

On April 3, 2014, the Ontario Energy Board released its Draft Report of the Board on *Rate Design for Electricity Distributors*. Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. would appreciate the opportunity to participate in the stakeholder meetings that the Board intends to hold regarding the policy direction and the options for implementing the rate design policy.

Oakville Hydro may also provide written comments for consideration by the Board before finalizing the policy for the Report of the Board.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Caputi

Director, Regulatory Affairs

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.

Telephone: 905-825-6373

e-mail: mcaputi@oakvillehydro.com